NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary
Yates Petroleumn Corporation June 9, 2006
105 S. 4® Street
Artesia, NM 88210

ATTN: Environmental Department
Reference: Hoss BHK State 001 1-2-25s-28¢ API: 30-015-28002
Operator,

A New Mexico Oil Conservation Division Deputy Inspector made an inspection at the above referenced well site on June 7,
2006. The Inspector observed what appears to be a large area of chloride impacted soils possibly originating at a pit on
location. Attached to this correspondence is a photo sheet with photos of observations made.

At this time the New Mexico Qil Conservation Division District 2 Office (OCD) is requesting the following;:

e  Provide information regarding what appears to be a release of produced fluids at this site.
o  Submit a form C-141 if required.
¢ Submit a copy of pit approval/registration for the pit at this site.

Please provide this information no later than June 23, 2006.
If I can be of assistance in this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,

e Krtmeanre
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210
(505) 748-1283 Ext. 108
(505) 626-0857
Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us
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